
To:   Ryan Peterson   
E-Mail:   ryan.peterson@gd-ais.com
From:   Doug Young   
Date:   June 19, 2007

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0690-EX-PL-2006
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Your frequency request is very broad.  You need to justify the entire spectrum that you actually need.  For
instance, 10.68-10.7 GHz cannot be authorized by the Experimental Licensing Branch because it is
strictly allocated to the radio astronomy service.  Also any use of 5000-5250 MHz or 9000-9200 MHz will
require coordination with the appropriate Federal Aviation Administration regional office.  Return to our
electronic filing site at https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm and amend your frequency request
accordingly or submit a justification for use of the entire 5-15 GHz band.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   June 19, 2007 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/cf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     5065


